

FESTIVAL DAY COMMITTEE MINUTES

August 4, 2021

The attendance: Scot Desort, Mike Ilardi, Ilene Horowitz, Rudy Riveron, Pati Alameda, Pat Degnan, Peter Shappe, Gregg and Lori Bunch.

Meeting started 7:30pm, Ended 8:30pm

1. Discussed having a two day minimum for all food vendors.
2. Discussed “retiring” the mechanical bull and looking to replace with something else.
3. Discussed finding a photographer for some of the events.
4. Discussed putting out signs near the circle & the dam regarding no drinking beyond the certain point.
5. Discussed setting up E- Genie for signing up Events.
6. Discussed using another porta potty vendor.
7. We will not have the festival dates until October.

Submitted by: Ilene Horowitz-Chair

Approved by: Michael Ilardi-OIC

Festival Day Minutes June 3, 2021

Attendance:

Ilene Horowitz
Scot Desort
Mike Ilardi
Peter Shappe
Ami Nickel
Greg and Lori Bunch
Marty Sweinhart
Patti Alameda
Pat Degnan

Items for discussion:

Confirmed kids beach contests for Saturday.

Confirmed all contracts for entertainment vendors.

Scot taking care of online registration for 5k.

Discussed volunteers for the weekend.

Discussed this year will be an off year for sponsors we will try and get some of the contractors who sponsored in the past. We couldn't ask for sponsors earlier in the year not knowing if we were having the festival. The committee felt it was a difficult year to ask for sponsorship.

When planning Festival Days the committee voted on not having the ski team perform this year. When originally planning Festival Days we didn't know if Festivals would be opened to 100 percent capacity and we were watching costs.

Waiting on posters and coupons.

Ilene to reach out to police for parade, street closures, and digital boards.

Committee is having the next meeting June 29th in person.

Discussed radio rentals.

Submitted by: Ilene Horowitz-Chair

Approved by: Michael Ilardi-OIC

Festival Day Minutes May 6, 2021

Attendance:

Ilene Horowitz
Mike Ilardi
Peter Shappe
Ami Nickel
Marty Sweinhart
Patti Alameda
Pat Degnan
Phyliss Auerbach
Carol Tauber

Items for discussion:

Discussed safety guidelines.

Confirmed WML Palooza for Friday night.

Confirmed having the kayak and canoe race.

Discussed the kids contests for Sunday.

Discussed the tennis table for information purposes only not solicitation for votes.

Committee confirmed having the market vendors on Sunday.

Confirmed the ride company was opening.

Much of the discussions were based on having to wait on making final decisions on events as we were waiting for new guidelines.

All contracts were sent to the vendors in the beginning of the year. All planning was based on COVID changes/Guidelines. May's meeting was very short. Just an update from the previous months.

Submitted by: Ilene Horowitz-Chair

Approved by: Michael Ilardi-OIC

Festival Day Minutes: February 4th.

Meeting via Zoom.

Attendance:

Ami Nickel
Peter Shappe
Scot Desot
Mile Ilardi
Ilene Horowitz
Mary Sweinhart
Pat Degnan
Lori and Greg Bunch
Patti Alameda

The committee discussed planning the events for Festival Days July 15-18th all subject to Covid Restrictions.

Ride and Firework contracts are in.

Having Rockwall Friday night.

Mechanical Bull Saturday night

Sand Castle Saturday

Kayak Race Sunday
Food Vendors Friday-Sunday

Same events hopefully as in the past.
Ilene was reaching out to all vendors.

Submitted by: Ilene Horowitz-Chair
Approved by: Michael Ilardi-OIC